
From the Pastor                                        August 21, 2022 

  

         Oh, the importance of prayer!  
Through prayer, more things have been 
wrought and brought about for good than 
the world could ever imagine.  One of the 
greatest weapons in the spiritual battles 
of life is PRAYER.  R.A. Torrey said, “God 

delights in the holy boldness that will not take no for an              
answer.  It is an expression of great faith, and nothing pleas-
es God more than faith.” 
 Prayer honors God and helps us.  The devil even trem-
bles when he sees the weakest Christian on his knees.  May 
we all place PRAYER high on our priority list as we continue 
through the remainder of 2022. 
  

 

 

We are very excited to host our annual 
FAITH LADIES RETREAT                                            

on September 16-17!  All adult ladies and 
teen girls are invited  to join us for two 

days to grow together in Christ and                 
connect with other Christian ladies!  The cost is $40 and                 

includes supper on Friday and lunch on Saturday.                                   
Registration forms are on the foyer table. 

 

 
 

PASTOR needs to meet with the ADVISORY 
BOARD for about five minutes in his office          

following the service tonight. 
 

  
 

  A SURVIVAL KIDS CLUB  
workers meeting is scheduled for 

Wednesday, September 7th to prepare 
for the upcoming year.  CLUB will begin 

on September 14th! 

  

 

 



 

Stewardship Report 
 
 
 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   5,779.13 
Faith Promise  .................       537.00 
Other Missions ...............         90.00 
Building Fund .................         71.00  
Miscellaneous  .................       537.87 
 
Total ................................$  7,015.00 
                                                          

 

9-11 SUNDAY...Pass the word!  Plan to attend!                                       
Pray for our special guests!  The service will be at  

6:00 P.M. on September 11th.  
 
 
 
 

 
Most of us realize this is the anniversary of America’s being 

attacked by our enemy and 3,000 people dying.   
Come hear Steve Scheibner’s amazing story concerning that 
event.  Invite all first responders.  Let’s come with a renewed 

desire to see America REVIVED!  
 

 
 

NEEDED:  Water bottles and soda for the ladies retreat.  If 
you can help, please sign up on the sheet in the foyer to let 
us know what you can bring.  Also NEEDED are men to help 

during the two days of the ladies meeting.  THANK YOU! 
 

 
 

PRAY for our 81st Homecoming Celebration!  
Dates are October 1-2.  Our special guest is 

Evangelist Calvin Allen. 
 

 

Serving In The Nursery 
 
 
 

 
Sunday Morning: 

Terri Marlowe 
 

Sunday Evening: 
Myra Whitley/Cindy Cahoon 

 

Wednesday Evening: 
Melissa Marlowe 


